From: Hank J

To: Gates, Angela
Subject: 824 Finch Court-variance
Date: Thursday, June 6, 2024 5:35:21 PM

NOTICE: This email was sent from someone outside of the Seminole County BCC Organization. Always use
caution when opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected emails. If
you believe this message is suspicious or malicious in nature, please use the Phish Alert Button to report it to the
Information Technology Security Team or contact 311Support at CSDSupport@seminolecountyfl.gov

Santos, Joseph & May, Henry
827 Norman Court

Longwood FL 32750
4076870367

To whom it may concern:

We do not approve of the variance- 8’ from property line is too close and should stay at 20’
. Eight feet hinders any future work to adjourning lots, detracts from the neigborhood’s open space feeling and may
have safety issues during storms, hurricanes if structures detach and become airborne.

Sincerely,

Santos, Joseph & May, Henry
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